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It is my pleasure to tell you that I can repeat last year's report: the  Commission has done no work 
since the last Congress.  The absence of cases indicates that ICCF Officials are again performing in a 
totally satisfactory manner.  
  
As far as I am aware, all members of the Commission are again happy to continue in post.  
  
  

 

 
  
Alan Rawlings  
Oxford,27.5.2011  
  
  
 


